
 

NEWSLETTER 

September 9, 2020 

 

Dear Parishioners, 

I hope you are all doing well and staying healthy.  As you may recall from you last 

Newsletter in early August, Saint Peter’s has been conducting services every 

Sunday at 9:30am.  Morning Prayer was performed, unless Deacon Marion was 

available to perform a Deacon’s mass with communion. 

On September 13, 2020 Sunday School will begin at 10:00am and a Eucharist 

Service will be conducted by clergy beginning at 10:30 am.  Music will be provided 

either by an organist or a recording will be used, however no signing is allowed 

due to the Diocesan guidelines.  When hymns are played you may hum along or 

use this time for reflection.  The church will continue to be sanitized, no prayer 

books or hymnals will be used.  The service will be printed on our bulletins. 

Until the guidelines are relaxed by the Diocese, facemasks are required.  Saint 

Peter’s hopes to see you there to start to reunite our parish family. 

As always if you require any help or assistance or would like to be visted by clergy 

please contact the parish office. 

Sincerely, 

 

George M Roskos III 

Senior Warden 

SAINT PETER’S EPISCOPAL CHURCH 
46 South Laurel Street 

Hazleton, Pennsylvania 18201 

(570) 454-6543 

Stpeters1859@verizon.net 


